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Anchorage Depot Remodel
Project Description 
The Alaska Railroad Corporation (ARRC) is 
proposing the renovation of office space located in 
the Anchorage Historic Depot in Anchorage, Alaska. 
The passenger operations area is located on the 
east end of the Depot, an area that has not been 
significantly improved in 25 years.

Project Scope
•	 Replace carpet, ceiling tiles, lighting fixtures, 

lighting controls and furniture. 

•	 Repaint interior walls. 

•	 Install ergonomic work stations. 

 
Project Benefits
The remodel will address and improve the following 
conditions:

•	 Reduce occupational injuries with the addition 
of ergonomic workspaces, replacement of worn 
surfaces and improved lighting in the operational 
area.  

Project Status
•	 Environmental review and project design is 

underway.  

•	 Upon National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA) approval, final design and permitting 
will be completed; then ARRC will solicit a 
construction contractor to complete the work.  

•	 Construction is anticipated to begin in Spring 
2026.  

•	 Project completion is expected by Spring 
2026. 

Project Funding 
The project is expected to be funded 80% by 
the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) with the 
required 20% match by ARRC. 

The Anchorage Historic Depot located in Anchorage, Alaska.  

Depot area being 
remodeled.
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More Information
For more information, email the Alaska Railroad using the Public Comment email address:  Public_Comment@akrr.com. 

Site being remodeled.

Passenger operations area at the Anchorage Depot. 

Hallway in the passenger operations area.


